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Week 8 Term 1 2019 
NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Report 

Beyblades 

The pancake morning tea was well supported this 

week. The team from Communities for Children and AC 

Care generously supplied the ingredients and the  

toppings. Many thanks to Sue and Adam for cooking 

the barbecue. We raised  $95.85 for the Smith Family 

charity. This charity supports disadvantaged Australian 

families. This is the chosen charity of the late Frank 

Choate. Frank donated money to Callington Primary 

School for many years to support Arts education for 

the students. Each year he funded a trip to the Art  

gallery and other opportunities for our students. I  

didn’t meet Frank, but local community members 

speak very fondly of him. Our condolences to his  

family. 
 

Our six School Captains were announced at our last 

assembly. After presenting speeches at their respective 

House Meetings, votes took place to select our leaders. 

Congratulations to Lydia, Alison, Amber, Hannah, Ruby 

and Jedd. These leaders will lead their house at the 

upcoming Sports Day and run our Student  

Representative Council meetings this year. Our Young 

Environmental Leaders have also been selected for the 

year. Congratulations to Tyson, Jett, Cortni and Ilia. 

These students will attend their first forum next week 

at the Currency Creek Eco Centre. We look forward to 

hearing about their new learning. 
 

Interviews are approaching. Please take this  

opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher and dis-

cuss how they’ve settled so far. Developing shared 

goals for the year and communicating regularly with 

you is valued by us all. A crèche will be available in the 

Library/Computer room on the evenings of Tuesday 2nd 

and Wednesday 3rd April. Please contact the office to 

request a time. All families will be notified of a  

confirmed time and date shortly. 

Next term we will be running a Tuning into Kids program for 
families. Tuning into kids is a parenting program that helps 
children learn to understand and regulate their emotions. It 
will provide strategies to help children solve problems and 
help equip them to have greater success with friendships. It 
will be facilitated by Lyall Willis from CentaCare. It will be 
after school hours. There will be a crèche available for  
children and a light dinner will be supplied for all. There is no 
cost. I strongly recommend we all take this opportunity to 
attend and all work together to give our children these  
fundamental skills. More information available soon. 
 

After many years of valuable service to Callington Primary 
School, our amazingly efficient Finance Officer Simone will be 
leaving us at the end of the term. Simone has been working 
across multiple sites for over 9 years, but now has the  
opportunity to work solely at Bridgewater. We are happy for 
her, but of course we will be sad to see her go. On behalf of 
the school community, thank you Simone for your support of 
Callington and we wish you well for the next chapter.  
Sarah will be stepping up to Finance Officer/Administration 
and will be learning ‘the ropes’ from Simone over the next 
few weeks. 
 

If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your child’s 
education, please send me an email to 
Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au or make an appointment 
through Sarah / Simone at the office.  
 

Kind regards,  
Paul Jude  
Principal  

We have been working through a number of issues with 
Beyblades recently. These will be banned until further 
notice. Thank you for your cooperation with this. 
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Volleyball Sessions with Volleyball Sessions with Volleyball Sessions with    

Lewis and Mr C!!Lewis and Mr C!!Lewis and Mr C!!   

On Fridays for the last 

Month, Lewis from Volleyball 

SA has come in to teach us 

about Volleyball! 

Lewis taught us the key 

skills of Volleyball, the “Dig”, 

“Set”, “Serve” and “Spike”. 

We put these skills into  

practice in a variety of game  

situations! 
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Dates to Remember                                                                              

Birthdays 

Saxon 
Eden 

Friday 29 March 
5/6/7 Excursion to Mt Barker High School 
Assembly Run by the 5/6/7 
 

Tuesday 2 - 3 April 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
 

Friday 5th April 
Krispy Kreme order due at 9AM 
 

Monday 8th April  
Principal’s Tour 2PM 
 

Friday 12 April 
Sports Day 
Early Dismissal time 2.20 pm 
Collect Krispy Krèmes from Callington Clubrooms 
 

Monday 29 April 
Student Free Day 

School Captains 2019 

Week 6 Assembly Awards 

A friendly reminder 

Student Free Days—Term 2 

Krispy Kreme Fundraiser 

R - 2  Zac - being brave when arriving at School each  
 morning 
 Tahlia - respecting the school environment  
  by helping to keep it clean. 
3 - 4  Saxon - being brave during volleyball lessons &  
 trying new things. 
 Harley - Showing respect towards others and  
 property in the classroom. 
5 - 7 Jett - being brave and sharing his writing with  
 the class. 
 Hannah - Responsibility - making excellent  
 choices in class and always trying her best. 

Dear Families 
 
An order form is included with today’s newsletter for 
each family for a Krispy Kreme fundraiser, to help 
raise funds for the new Callington Community 
Recreation Centre. 
Please pass around the order form to family and 
friends as they may wish to put an order in. All  
orders with correct payment can be left at the 
school office until 9am Friday 5th April for  
delivery on the 12th April (a treat after sports day 
perhaps). All orders need to be collected from the 
current Callington clubrooms Friday 12th April from 
2pm—8 pm. 
The Callington Primary School is very supportive of 
seeing the new recreation centre go ahead and  
every dollar counts so please get behind this local 
fundraiser and buy some doughnuts. 
Please note, no late orders can be accepted. 
Thanking you in anticipation. 
The fundraising team, 
Any questions please  
contact Mandy Dolman 
0427334680. 
 

Congratulations 
Ruby, Amber, Alison, Hannah, Jedd & Lydia 

Due to staff time constraints it would be  
appreciated if parents pack appropriate school 
lunches that do not require heating up at 
school. Thank you for your understanding. 

There will be two student free days in term 2. Monday 
29th April and Monday 24th June. 
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Community News 

Adelaide Hills Tigers RLC  
Rugby come ‘ n’ try session 

 
Date: Wednesday 27th March 
Time: 5-6pm 
Venue: Mt Barker South PS Oval 
(accessible off Daw Avenue) 
Ages: 5-14 
 
All players who attend will receive a gift 
plus have the opportunity to be involved in 
some fun skill sessions. For more  
information please contact Geoff Ford, 
Club President on 0414715541. 
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5/6/7 Excursion to Parliament House 

The excursion was fun and full of 
learning. Adrian Pederick was kind 
and gave us an exciting tour. When 
we had the fake voting session, I 
learnt how that all worked.—Alison 
 

I liked the excursion. It was very 
fun to see parliament house 
and Adrian Pederick. When we 
had finished at the parliament 
house, we got to have ice 
cream at McDonald’s.—Amber 

Going to Parliament 
House was fun. Especially 
seeing and sitting in the 
red and green houses. At 
the end we did a fake  
voting on homework that 
was fun.—Cortni 

I liked the building and the 
comfy chairs. I also liked 
the red and green houses 
where we made a law—
no homework. My side 
won! Yay! I liked having 
ice cream after and hav-
ing fun in the car.—Jett. 



 

Bravery  -  Respect  -  Excellence  -  Mindfulness  -  Enthusiasm  -  Responsibility 

Harmony Day 21st March 

Working together for Harmony Day. A great day 
had by all with lots of fun activities. 


